
Dear students, 

     The students, whose names appeared in the First Selection List for UG 
programmes (aided) are asked to pay their fee before 5 pm this evening 
(13.08.2020). 

     The admission of those who fail to pay will stand cancelled. 

            Thank you. 

 

Dr S John Kennady 

Principal 


